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September 4, 2019 

 

 
Dear Woodland Families, 

  
Welcome to the start of another amazing school year!  
 
Throughout the year, your child may be selected or may request to participate in a 
Lunch Bunch. Your child will enjoy lunch with me in the Guidance Office while 
participating in fun and social activities with their peers. Lunch bunch will focus 
on promoting positive development and providing students with a healthy social 
environment.  

 
Participation in the group is completely voluntary. Should you not want your child 
to participate, please indicate this in a note and return to my attention via your 
child’s backpack. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing cooperation and support. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
I look forward to a wonderful school year filled with learning, growing and 
kindness! 

                                             
 

Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Alexandra Pranzo 

      School Counselor 
    apranzo@warrentboe.org 

(908) 753-5300, ext. 5505 
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